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8th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
SWIMMING LESSONS – MORPURGO CLASS - SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

We have arranged for Year Four, Morpurgo class, to attend swimming lessons at Goffs-
Churchgate Academy commencing Thursday 14th September 2023.  The course will run for 13 
weeks with the last lesson being on 14th December 2023. 
 

The children will travel on foot to the pool.  Lessons will be from 1:30 pm – 2:30 pm. 
 

Goffs-Churchgate Academy has advised us that the children should wear suitable swimwear – 
boys to wear trunks (NOT long beachwear) and girls should wear a one-piece swimming costume 
(NOT bikinis).  All children must also wear a swimming hat, which can be purchased from a local 
chemist or sports shop.  Children will also have to shower before entering the pool.   
 

We are asking parents/carers to make a voluntary contribution of £19.50, via Arbor towards the 
cost of the lessons and a swimming certificate.  Please make this payment as soon as possible. 
 

Please ensure you use the link below to confirm your child’s attendance.  Access is via the School 
website under the heading “Parent/Carer Information”, subheading “Parent/Carer authorisation 
trip/club/activity”. 

 
https://www.bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk/form/?pid=10&form=66 
    
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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